Coronavirus statement 

Thank you for visiting Alpha Aesthetics. Please take a few moments to read this statement in response to the Covid-19 pandemic and how we are moving forward with our clinical practice.

As you may be aware, we are currently closed, in accordance with government guidance, but also to comply with industry standards advised by the JCCP and CSA. We are now planning to open on the 4th July, subject to any further guideline changes and are taking bookings. We have made the decision to remove online booking services while we stream line our booking process with new additional measures. Please see our policies page for booking information.

We are always available for contact on our emergency line from existing clients and through social media platforms for all clients who may have questions or enquires about treatments in the future. Although we are not conducting any face to face consultations, we are still conducting digital consultations performed through video calling and advice can be gained through email or the website. Our aim is to utilize digital consultations as much as possible going forward.

We are able to assess skin concerns and provide advice on treatment plans and send treatments available for home use direct to your door, eliminating all need for non-essential travel. This can include new skin care regimes and products but also home skin treatments such as medical facial masks. All consultations performed comply with confidentiality. 

We want to take this opportunity to thank all of our clients for your continued support and we hope you are all keeping healthy and safe. We look forward to seeing you all again when able but in the intern period, please follow our social media outlets for tips and advice.

Please get in touch to make your booking but please do not leave this till too late. Appointment availability is reduced due to longer periods of time between patients, to allow for cleaning procedures and infection control audits.

Best wishes,

Leah and Adam,
Alpha Aesthetics
[bookmark: _GoBack]12/06/2020
